Matt Redfern
Police Casualty Reduction Officer

Surrey Police
PO Box 101
Guildford
GU1 9PE
Email: customerservice@surrey.pnn.police.uk


Dear Officer Redfern, 

I am writing to you to express my concern regarding the excessive speeds of drivers charging through Ash Green along White Lane.  The area is residential with old people, disabled and children and someday someone will be seriously hurt.  I am aware that there has been a speeding survey performed which reported the speeds as acceptable but I am also aware that the Ash Green Residents Association catches people travelling excessively fast every time they go out and therefore am dubious about the original report.
I would be grateful if you would look into the matter and discuss it with Councillor Simon Gimson.

Thank you for your help.

Yours sincerely, 

